
 

 

DRESS CODE 

2024-2025 
 

As students at Mt. Olive Christian School, you are representing Christ to the world. Scripture 

tells us to do everything decently, in order and to the best of our ability. With these ideas in 

mind, here are the guidelines we will follow: 

 

Students can wear MOCS tees every day of the week.  

Students can wear any collared shirt throughout the week.  

Young ladies can wear dresses and other outfits during the week.   

Christian tees can be worn on Fridays.  

Young men can have neatly trimmed facial hair.   

Young men will be able to have hair that is a little longer than their collar and their hair can 

come further down on the ears.   

Young ladies are welcome to add some color to their hair.   

Students can wear jeans, khakis, jean shorts, khaki shorts.  

No hoodies should be worn at school.   

“Leggings” are not appropriate school attire.   

 

CHAPEL ATTIRE-chapel is every Wednesday, and students are expected to wear khaki pants 

(walking shorts may be worn especially in hot weather) and a white shirt. Girls may also wear 

khaki skirts or jumpers with white shirts. 

 

FOOTWEAR-Must be appropriate and absolutely no flip flops or flip flop style footwear at any 

time. This rule is for your child/children’s protection so that they do not fall should someone step 

on the back of a flip flop or they catch them on the stairs, etc. 

 

We will honor the Lord in our dress and appearance.  Clothes and hair styles should be neat and 

clean or students will be required to change into something appropriate or trim their hair.   

 

 

 


